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WORLD POPULATION DAY 

BY: NCC (AIR & ARMY WING) 
DATED: 11-07-2019 

On 11th July 2019, in commemoration of World Population Day, an awareness rally was organized to shed light 

on the pressing issue of global population growth. The rally aimed to raise awareness, stimulate dialogue, and 

advocate for sustainable solutions to address the challenges associated with population expansion. The rally saw 

enthusiastic participation from about 140 Cadets of NCC Army and Air Wing of Govt. College Kullu . Cadets 

creatively utilized placards and slogans to voice their views on population-related issues. The messages ranged 

from advocating for family planning and reproductive health to emphasizing the need for sustainable development 

practices.Their active involvement underscored the importance of youth engagement in addressing societal issues. 

 

 

 
 
 


